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identify process improvements and options to enhance their post tenure review 
to ensure consistency, accountability, and productivity. The committee agreed 
that NDSU and UND have robust and comprehensive tenure processes and 
appreciate their dedication to continuous improvements of those processes .  
The committee noted that the other nine NDUS institutions may not have the 
resources or depth to conduct the same robust process ; this could be an area in 
which the research universities could provide some assistance.  
 

4. Future Meetings  
Committee Chair Ryan announced there will be a January 2024 meeting and 
the Council of College Faculty (CCF) will provide  their input  and NDUS institutions 
will be asked what changes they could like to see in the SBHE tenure policies.  
 

Committee Chair Ryan adjourned the meeting at 4:00 p.m. CT.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


